
 

Week of: Nov 14th- Nov 18th 
 
 

Kennedy Catholic MS/HS News 

A Message from Mrs. Halicki 

     With flu season upon us, we are 

noticing an increase in student 

absenteeism.  Parents, please 

remember to let the office know if 

your child will be absent. If a child 

returns to school with a prescription 

medication, please send in the 

appropriate forms signed by the 

physician. In addition, over the 

counter medication such as 

Ibuprofen or Tylenol may only be 

administered to a student by the 

nurse.  If you have any questions 

please call Mrs. Perrico, the school 

nurse or email her at kcnurse@ 

kennedycatholicschools.org. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening This Week 

Monday 11.14- Regular schedule 
                      
Tuesday 11.15 – 7:30 Mass in Chapel 
 
Wednesday 11.16- Regular Schedule 
                            
Thursday -11.17 1:30 Mass in gymnasium 
                          -PLT meeting 2:45-3:15 
                              
Friday- 11.18- Dress down-bring in 5 cans. 
          (Follow dress code in student/parent  
           handbook) 
         -Fire Drill @ 2:10 PM. 

 
Thanksgiving Break Nov 23-Nov 28th 
 
                        
                       
                       
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Food Drive- Sister Margaret’s Thanksgiving food drive will run through Friday, Nov 18th.  We will 

be collecting canned goods in the office and in homerooms. The homeroom with the most 

canned goods per student will be given a pizza party on Monday, Nov 21st or Tuesday, Nov 22nd 

before Thanksgiving break.  

Purse Bingo-There will be a Designer Purse Bingo on November 20th at SJPII. Doors Open at 

1:00PM.  Early bird starts at 1:30PM. Bingo will start at 2:00PM. Prices of tickets are $30.00 for 

pre-sale and $40.00 at the door. All proceeds will benefit Kennedy Catholic Schools 

College Visits-Just a reminder that a college visit form must be obtained from the Guidance 
Office, completed fully, and submitted at least one week in advance to the Principal. Senior 
students are excused from two school days to visit colleges during the fall semester and two 
school days during the spring semester. Junior students are excused from two school days to 
visit colleges during the spring semester. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
Kennedy Catholic Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30-3:30PM 
Students are tardy after 7:55 AM each day. If late, students must sign-in and get a pass from the 
Front Office. 

 

 


